Rel! 2 -F42.

Submission Ref: $2-742

I

From: Rosemary Hannan

Sent: Sunday 27 March 2022 22:05

To: Development Plan

Subject: Submission regarding maintenance of footbridge at Doonass .Clonlara.
Attachments: 20220321_171545jpg; 20220321_171613jpg

The footbridge between Doonass and Castleconnell over the river Shannon is an important local amenity for the
communities on both sides of the river.
Please refer to heritage.clareheritage.org for the historical background.

The village of Castleconnell provides many services for the people of Clonlara: Post Office, Credit
Union, supermarket, frequent bus service to name but a few.

In these times of promotion of outdoor exercise, reduced carbon emissions etc, it is important that this footbridge
is maintained to a safe standard.

Yours Sincerely,

Rosemary Hannan.












